
 
 

 
JOINT BOARD OF MANAGEMENT 

 
 

MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE 
 
 
The Thursday, July 25, 2024, regular meeting has been canceled. 
 
The next regularly scheduled meeting for the Joint Board of Management is currently scheduled 
for Thursday, September 12, 2024. 
 
A meeting agenda will be published within 72 hours of the next meeting. 
 
In the meantime, if you have any questions, please contact Nabrina Sanchez, Secretary to the 
Superintendent in the Superintendent’s Office via email at nsanchez@sgvrop.org. 
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